CHASA Minutes 28/4/14

Apologies

Nikki Hollinrake, Looby Shephard, Laucinda Roberts, Sally Walker, Sam MacAdoo.

Keren read minutes from previous meeting held on 13/1/14

Special mention for the success of the Curry Night held on 7th Feb which raised £620. A very big thank you to the Hollinrakes for once again hosting the event, and opening up their lovely home for us.

Summer Fair

This will be on Saturday 21st June from 12-4pm

Classes to be responsible for organising the following stalls

Reception   -    
Plate Smashing

Year 1 and 2 -
BBQ and Pancakes

Year 3     -

Ice Cream

Year 4 
-
Bouncy Castle

Year 5 
-
Tombola and Jam Jars

Year 6 
-
Bar

Year 6 pupils to again have activities and stalls of their choice

Hopefully the staff will run the tea shop which was very popular last year.

Also, a cake stall, crafts such as face painting, nail art, depending on volunteers.

Ronnie Alexander to run the climbing wall.

Possibly get the Fire Engine again, Ronnie to ask them if they are available.

Stalls for Usbourne and Phoenix if willing, Leanne to ask friend who has a bead business.

It was decided to re-locate the bar into the gazebo following poor sales last year and have the cakes in the main tent.

BBQ- Leanne offered to bring her gas BBQ.

Charlotte to apply for alcohol licence

Meat – 100 burgers and 100 sausages from Hartleys, to be ordered 10 days before

Bread to be ordered from Co-op or Clarks

Onions from Dooleys or from Leanne’s contact

Advertising – Rach Pears to contact Easingwold Advertiser and Parish Mag.

Raffle/Tombola donations to be requested on Friday 13th June by way of non-uniform day – Keren to discuss with school

Heather to ask Miss Henn if she would run a craft stall in place of Miss Wagstaff who will be on Maternity leave.

Risk assessment- Keren to check with school.

Tents – Keren to ask relevant owners if we can use again

PA Sytem at Keren’s. 

Invite parents of children entering school in September – Keren

Put up sponsorship board outside school.

AOB

Ice Cream Friday to begin Friday 9th May – Keren to ask Reception parents to run this year.

Cinema Night – to be held on Friday 6th June – 4-6.15pm

Camping Weekend – Saturday 12th July – venue tbc but suggestions include Castle Howard, The Hideaway at Husthwaite, Carleton Lodge.

Easy Fundraising – we have earnt £20 via this so far, another ping to be sent out to remind parents of this way of raising money.

100 Club – this was discussed, but it was decided that the potential gain was not enough to promote it.

Forthcoming events

Autumn term to include Beetle Drive, New Parents Lunch and Cinema night

Other events with dates tbc – Curry night, Auction of Promises

Next meeting

Monday 19th May 8pm at Heather Ellerker’s house in Huby.

